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THE  

Throughout the month there will be a basket at both ends 
of the building with a sign inviting all congregants and 
church attendees to place a note of appreciation, thanks 

and specific prayers for the individual pastors in the  
baskets. We want to flood the pastors with love.  

Thursday, October 19th, 5:30 PM in the Activity Center. 
Pastor Mark Johnson will teach a class on what we  

believe. Dinner will be served, and childcare is available 
with advance request. RSVP by October 16th  

at 928-445-4348. 

Find out what it means to be a member of ALC. 
Sunday, October 29th, noon in the Fellowship Hall, 

lunch is provided, and childcare is available with  
advance notice. RSVP to the church office by  

October 20th at 928-445-4348.  

Hand-in-Hand Widow’s Group is meeting for lunch on 
Tuesday, October 10th at 11:30 AM at Olive Garden, 
3060 E. SR 69, Prescott. If you would like to join us, 

please RSVP to the church office 928-445-4348, so the 
restaurant can prepare space for us. 



ADULT  
EDUCATION  

CLASS 

WHY I AM A 
CHRISTIAN 

This class is about the Christian Biblical Worldview. 

Why do you believe what you believe?  

Can you explain what you believe to others? 

We will deal with many questions that call for ready  
answers.  

We will share knowledge and information that will  
support your faith.     

Please RSVP for the class. 

Facilitator: Axel Funke 

Sunday mornings, 9 to 10:15 AM, starting November 5, 
(5 Sessions) in the Activity Center. 

2 Friday, October 6, 2023        THE LIVE WIRE 

Ministry NEEDS 
Community Meal - An opening for a group or family  
to serve a Community Meal the second Sunday of every 
other month. Menus, encouragement and assistance  
provided! Reward is knowing your smile may be the 
only one that person received that day. 

Quilters - Need colored twin and queen size flat cotton 
sheets. 

Knitters - Can always use your extra yarn and knitters/
crochet artisans  as well. 

MOPS - Adults to enjoy the company of children on 
Thursday mornings 2x a month. 

For more information call 928-445-4348. 

Scouts  
Thank you! 

Thank you to American Lutheran for continuing to  
support us. The use of the Rock for our weekly  
meetings and the church bus allows us to enjoy our  
activities weekly both here and in going to events.  
Without your support, we would not have the great  
program that we have. Yours in Scouting, Jayden Vaca 
and Elsa Sherman, Senior Patrol Leaders 

Blankets 4 Kids made a delivery to Gallup, New Mexico back in March of this year and provided 250 rolled blankets 
to the Navajo Nation. This exceeded everyone’s expectations.  

Above are a couple of photos that were taken as we delivered the bags of blankets in the Navajo Indians  
Warehouse. One of our volunteers from Prescott, Hope Fonnet, accompanied me on the trip and the other three people 
are workers for the tribe. Ron Campbell, Director of Blankets 4 Kids 

Thank you to everyone who participated in our directory 
photos, we are excited to see the end results with all 
your smiling faces! If you were unable to get your  

photos taken, we will be accepting photos till Oct. 19 
that we will send in on your behalf. Please email them  

to Abbie at abbie@americanlutheran.net  

mailto:abbie@americanlutheran.net

